Mr. Robert Beck

36695 Calle Oeste

Cathedral City CA 92234

Mr. Charlie McClendon, City Manager

68-700 Avenida Lalo Guerrero

Cathedral City CA 92234

September 1, 2017

Dear City Manager,

I am the president of the HOA of Rancho Village. At our last monthly meeting we were made aware of the redistricting plan under consideration.

Please see to it, if possible, that our community is included in either District 1 or District 2. We do not belong in any way in District 3.

Best wishes,

Robert "Bob" Beck

Bob Bach

